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My name is Rebecca Herron from Sheridan, Oregon. I strongly oppose HB 2025. It’s 

a tax nightmare that will crush hardworking Oregon families. 

 

This bill includes: 

 

A 37.5% gas tax hike 

 

$70+ increases in title fees 

 

$50+ hikes in registration fees 

 

Driver’s license fees would jump by as much as 270% 

 

And to make matters worse, the gas tax would be tied to inflation—meaning it goes 

up automatically every year, no matter how bad the economy gets. 

 

We’re being forced to pay more and more—for what? Empty buses, bike lanes few 

use, and endless congestion on our roads. Oregon families are already stretched thin 

by the high cost of living. This bill will only push us further into financial hardship. 

 

HB 2025 is irresponsible and unfair. Say NO to this tax burden. PROTECT 

Oregonians. 

 


